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Events & Announcements
January 11 - January 15

Virtual Drop In Hours

Virtual Office Hours with Dean Clark

Tuesday, January 12 from 12:00 — 1:00pm — EAECIICIELECET
Wednesday, January 13 from 5:00 — 6:00pm — EAECINCIEEECET
Student Life Office Drop In Hours with Colin Watrin

Wednesday, from 1:00 — 2:00 — SEIECIICIEEEREY

Drop in Hours with Roderick Morrison, Senior Associate Director of Diversity,
Equity, & Admission

Please email [SOQIEWRMIONEEGEWER] to arrange a meeting time.
Externship Virtual Drop-In Hours

For general questions and guidance on the application process, students can meet
with Samira Sharif by appointment. Please email S QIEWRRINIELERES your
availability.




Virtual Events This Week

Jan 14 |4:00p.m. |

Please join the School of Law in a virtual celebration for Dean Deming, Associate
Dean for Student Affairs, as she retires from the School of Law after 29 years of
dedicated service

RSVP's appreciated. Click jiiiiljto RSVP.

Jan 15 |2:00 - 3:00pre | SIEANEIEEERCE

All are invited to join our distinguished panel of guests and learn more about the
King County Regional Veterans Court.

You can always see more details about student life related events in the
coming weeks by visiting ConnectSU. Click the image below to view

 CONNECTSU

Seattle University

Announcements

We are ready to help you with mostly online services and some in-person services. If
you need assistance, please reach out to:

Research Questions: lawreference@seattleu.edu

Circulation Questions: lawcirc@seattleu.edu

Interlibrary Loan/Summit Questions: lawILL@seattleu.edu

Check here for our [N

Health and Safety

Please remember that students may only enter Sullivan Hall if they have a
I ox file with the University Health Center. Prior to coming to campus, you
must also complete the [EIENHQIPYELEEER . Your screening results will be
delivered immediately to your Seattle University e-mail account. Make sure you
have received an approval message prior to arriving on campus. While on campus,
you must wear your face coverings and practice physical distancing at all times.




The Korean American Bar Association of Washington (KABA) is pleased and happy to
announce it will be offering up to four scholarships ($2,050 to $5,000) to law students
for 2021. All law students are encouraged to apply. The application deadline is
Friday January 22, 2021. For more information, please visit our website at
https://www.kaba-washington.org/law-students/scholarship/.

Calling all second-year and third-year law students with an interest in antitrust and
consumer protection law! The American Bar Association ("ABA") Antitrust Law
Section ("Section") Consumer Protection Committee ("Committee") is hosting a
student essay writing contest ("Contest") for 2020-2021.
I The ABA will accept entries via email through midnight (CST)
January 22, 2021.

Please mark your calendars for Dr. Kevin Nadal’s presentation about
Microaggressions on Friday, January 22, 2021, from 12-1:30 p.m. All students,
staff, and faculty are strongly encouraged to attend. There will be time allotted to
question and answer at the end moderated by Roderick Morrison. Please submit
your questions by the morning of January 22

A conversation with Professor Dean Spade and Nikkita Oliver

Tuesday, January 26, 5 p.m.

As part of the School of Law's Influential Voices signature speaker series, Professor
Dean Spade will introduce his new book about mutual aid, described as “the radical
act of caring for each other while working to change the world.” Special guest
Nikkita Oliver will join him in a discussion about how communities can support each
other through crises like COVID-19 without relying on problematic and inconsistent

government programs or charities |SEECERLCRIIEREY

Join us for an online information session on Thursday, January 28th, 2021 at 12pm
PST to learn more about our joint law degree (MAC]/]D) program. Register now at
Move your career forward with the joint MAC]J/]D degree from Seattle University!
This program allows students to complete both degrees in only 4 years’ time.
Grounded in social justice, this degree offers a comprehensive, rigorous study of
crime and our societal responses. In addition, we give special emphasis to criminal




justice ethics, issues of diversity in criminal justice, critical thinking, and leadership.
Our students go on to successful careers in all sectors of the criminal justice system,
including law enforcement, courts, corrections, social service, policy, research, and
more. Scholarships available!”

Accepting applications on a rolling basis for Spring 2021

Please provide a resume, letter of interest, transcript and a writing sample via email
to: Professor Gregory Silverman JISECHNIPIREREEERN

Description: The Tulalip Tribal Court is a general civil and misdemeanor criminal
court. The Judicial Clerk will draft orders, research motions, draft memorandum on
discreet legal issues, participate in multi-disciplinary meetings for drafting of rules.
The position may require confidential research on procedural or substantive Indian
criminal justice issues.

Qualifications: 2L or 3L preferred, but 1L may be considered depending on
experience. Preferred applicants have excellent writing and interpersonal skills.
Compensation: $16.40 per hour. Part-time (15 hrs/week) positions are available
during Fall and Spring semesters. Full or part-time positions are available during
Summer semester.SU students may earn credit through the Externship program
(instead of the paid position). Please contact the Externship Office as soon as
possible to ensure you qualify.

Supervisor and Location: Michelle Demmert, Chief Judge, Tulalip Tribal Court,
6332 315t Ave NE, Suite B, Tulalip, WA 98271. The position will be remote for Spring
2021, but travel to the court is possible to witness hearings in-person. Mileage
reimbursement is available.

Other Deadlines: Summer 2021: applications accepted on a rolling basis until
positions are filled.

Contact: For more information on the judicial clerkship at Tulalip Tribal Court,
please contact Professor Gregory Silverman, CILP Faculty Director, via email at

Contact Info Redacted

Washington Attorneys with Disabilities Association (WADA) intends to award at least
one scholarship of $2500 to a law student who has shown commitment to helping
promote meaningful inclusion of people with disabilities throughout the legal
profession and by sharing the personal experience of a person with disabilities
while pursuing a legal career. More information about how to apply for this
scholarship can be found [ilj. Submit the application and all supporting materials
by March 30, 2021.




The American Kennel Club (AKC) is pleased to announce the fourth annual
Companion Animal Law Writing Contest! The contest begins on August 10th and is
opens to all students currently enrolled at an ABA-accredited law school

The contest will offer a first-place prize of $2500 and a second-place prize of $500.
Students are asked to choose between two topics: forfeiture of an animal and the
legal treatment of animals as property. This year’s topics offer students the unique
opportunity to discuss legal perspectives on issues currently in the news and at the
forefront of animal law.

Entries will be judged by legal and public policy professionals with experience in
laws impacting companion animals.

Contestants can enter now through March 31, 2021, at 6:00 p.m. EST. To learn more
about the contest, including official rules and policies,

Connect with fellow students and the law school:

EDUCATING POWERFUL ADVOCATES FOR JUSTICE
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